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Thursday 28th March 2024 

RE: Pirate Workshop 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very excited to offer the Year 1 children an in-school experience day to build on our current topic ‘Pirates’. 
Within this, we would like to ask the children to come to school dressed up as a pirate on this day. 
 
This is an amazing opportunity for the children to deepen their knowledge and understanding. Freshwater Theatre 
company will be coming to school just for Year 1 on Thursday 16th May 2024. 
 
The children will learn about the pirate code, explore the lives of famous pirates, and debate whether the piratical 
life was a good one to choose. Going back in time to 1680, they will raise the Jolly Roger and travel around the 
Caribbean Seas as part of a pirate crew, caring for their ship, searching for ‘booty’, avoiding capture by the Navy, 
and seeking safe harbour. The children can then graduate as fully-fledged pirates themselves.  
 
After the performance in which the children will meet the Captain, the children will take part in activities related 
to the learning intentions set out above. 
 

We would like to request a voluntary contribution of £6.23.  

 

We ask that all payments are finalised by Thursday 25th April 2024. 

 

The offer will be open for your payment on your Squid wallet. Please come and see the team in the office if you 

have any issues at all. If you would rather, you may also pay by card in the school office. 

 

If we are unable to raise the funds then sadly we will not be able to go ahead with the event as planned. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Craddock, Miss Leatherbarrow and Miss Bean 
Year 1 Team  
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